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July 14, 2014

Debra Howland
Executive Director
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

T: 603-271-2431

Re: Pope Energy —RSA 363-A:5 Request for Exemption

Dear Ms Howland:

I am in receipt of your letter regarding the signing of Senate Bill 324 and the Public
Utilities Commission Assessment Statute RSA 363-A.

Since Pope Energy is classified as an “assessed entity that is not an entity to which RSA
363-A:2, I (c) or (d) applies and that earned less than $10,000 in gross revenue during
the preceding fiscal year shall not be liable for any assessment pursuant to this
chapter.” ,we request such an exemption for our natural gas and electricity aggregators
licenses.

DM 13-069 Pope Energy -Natural Gas Aggregation Services
DM 13-070 Pope Energy — Electric Aggregation Services

Our aggregation business for commercial customers in New Hampshire is not as robust
as we would prefer due to market forces and converting large commercial oil customers
to compressed natural gas continues to be work in progress.

Please contact me should you have any questions at 1-855-767-3363.

Best Regards,

0

G. Douglas Pope
President

P0 Box 290835, 42, 8th Street, Suite 4413, Boston, MA 02129
1-617-337-0199, doug.pope~popeenerqy.com www.PopeEnergy.com


